Dear Parents,
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to BCMS on November 131

All students will visit the fair and have the opportunity to shop during their Language Arts class period
on the following dates:

6" grade students — Tuesday, November 13

7t grade students = Wednesday, November 14+

&+ grade students = Thursday, November 15#

The book fair will also be open for shopping on Friday, November 16" until 12:30pm.

Each year, we invite teachers to create a Wish List of books they would like for their classroom. While
the PTO does provide teachers with spending money to be used at the fair, there are still additional
titles teachers would like to have for their students. We realize it can be inconvenient for parents to
visit the book fair and purchase books for teachers, so we're offering you the option to purchase a Gift
Certificate that teachers can use at the book fair.

If yvou would like to purchase a Gift Certificate for one or more teachers, please print the attached Gift
Certificate form, completing one separate Gift Certificate slip for each teacher you're buying for. In the
“From” space, indicate the student's name. The Gift Certificate(s) should be sent in to the main office
with a cash or check payment (payable to the Branchburg PTO) by Monday, November 12, This will
allow us to get the Gift Certificates turned over to teachers with enough shopping time. Please send the
Gift Certificate form and payment in an envelope marked “PTO — Book Fair”.

If you have any questions, please contact Kim Nawrath at jknawrath@msn.com (Book Fair Chairperson).

Thank you for your support!

Kim Mawrath, PTO Book Fair Chairperson



